
PAFP Future Stars Speaker Application   

FM Essentials Summits (April and October) 
Summer SEA-M-E Conference 

 

Thank you for your interest in being a Future Star.  These sessions are reserved for resident or junior faculty looking for 

scholarly activities and to hone speaking skills.  A member of our Committee on Continuing Professional Development will  

provide feedback afterwards. 

 

Types of Presentation: 

This segment is 30 minutes and can be didactic, or interactive as is feasible. 

 

Some suggested topic areas (You can choose a different topic): 

• Sports Medicine in Primary Care 

• Geriatrics – Medication Management or Changes in Mental Health/Dementia 

• New Meds/Evidence 

• Critical Thinking Skills 

• Cardiology 

• Diabetes 
 
Submission Tips: 

• Information presented should be about new, cutting edge or emerging issues. 

• Clinical content should be evidence-based with appropriate resources/citations included. 

• Case studies and any interactive teaching method is highly encouraged.  

• Include realistic and actionable take-aways and practice pearls. 

• If using slides, do NOT read them. 

 

Available spot(s) – April Summit – Hershey Lodge, Saturday, April 6, 2024 – exact time TBD 

                                 Summer Sea-M-E Conference – Dewey Beach Hyatt Place, June 9 – 13, 2024 (day/time TBD)  

         Fall Summit – Valley Forge area tbd, October 19 – exact time TBD                                           

 

For which event are you applying? _____________________ 

 

Topic/Title of Presentation: ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Presenter Name & Credentials (please print) _________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Residency Program: ________________________________________Email: _______________________________          

 

Learner Objectives (3) 

____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________ 

 

Practice Gap – Why is this education necessary for 

providers? 

____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________ 

 

 
Will you be using slides?   _____Yes    _____No 
 
Please return this form to Janine Owen asap at jowen@pafp.com no later than February 10.  You will be contacted with 
more information. 
 
Questions? Contact Janine, Chief Education Officer, at the email above or call 717-418-0398. 

mailto:jowen@pafp.com

